
 

 

         
The headwear service The Way Ahead is coming to  

St. George’s Hospital  
You are invited  to 

Join us for  coffee & biscuits whilst watching a 

 demonstration of attractive  
scarves and headwear. 

by 

THE WAY AHEAD TEAM 
 volunteers from the welfare charity  

League of Jewish Women 
 

The demonstration shows a selection of stylish and comfortable alternative to wigs and 
will include scarves,  pre-tied scarves from UK and US, buffs and turbans.   

This is a non commercial service.   
All products can be purchased.  

 

For more information or to book into one of the sessions  call  
St George’s Hospital Macmillan Cancer Information Centre  on 020 8725 2677  or  

for more information on the headwear call Jackie from The Way Ahead Team on 020 7242 8300   

        2018 dates  
available from 10 am-12noon 

  

   

Friday  17  August   2018 

Friday 21 September 2018 

Friday  19 October  2018 

Friday  16  November 2018 

Friday  21 December 2018 


